
     Mobile Photography Contest on World Environment Day 
 
On June 8, 2024, the Tourism Club of St. Aloysius College, Edathua, organized a Mobile 
Photography Contest to celebrate World Environment Day. The event encouraged students to 
capture the beauty of nature using mobile devices, highlighting environmental issues. The 
contest saw enthusiastic participation, with entries evaluated based on creativity and relevance 
to the theme. Winners received prizes, and all participants were recognized for promoting 
environmental awareness through their photographs. 
 


